Student/Parent Success tips
It is very important that students are successful in High School, in order to be prepared for any life choices they may make in their future. Here are some habits and tips that students can get into that will create a more successful time in High School. 
1. Homework!! There is more of it therefore it technically has more weight than a test. Encourage kids to get their homework completed first thing. Information is fresher in their minds. By completing homework they are better prepared for tests 

a. Always have a place where they can study or do homework (for 90 minutes minimum; that is 3 sitcoms!) that is quiet, has no electronics, and within view of a guardian or parent. The goal is that they have to do this every night (they will always have a test coming up, always something they can learn or try to understand better).
b. Have students write down assignments in a notebook (does not have to be a fancy planner) a dollar spiral notebook works fine….they can date the top and write assignments down. 

c. HOMEWORK folder: They should have their homework in one area. An A day HW folder and a B day HW folder. 

d. Talk with your kids about what they are learning. It makes them think about what they are learning and to understand it enough to put it into their own words. 
2. TESTS: Completing Homework will take a lot of stress off studying for a test, saves time and creates more time for students to sleep well the night before test; instead of staying up all night trying to learn everything at once. 
a. Flash Cards: every subject has its own vocabulary; kids should know the words associated with their subjects. Make a few a night, it will save time later. 

b. When reading test questions encourage them to ask questions during a test for questions they do not understand. The teacher will help them clarify what is being asked. 

3.  Participation: Students that participate in class and ask questions will result in     better grades and better student teacher rapport. Great for teachers to know that students are listening and putting forth the effort to understand, if child is shy write question down and ask teacher after class. 
Please encourage your student to get involved in school activities. There are numerous amounts of clubs and sports that they should give a chance. It is proven that students that get involved do better in school, become well adjusted, make higher grades, exposed to better friendships and just have more fun overall. 
